
Children in Need 2020  

Langley school will be raising money for 

Children in Need on  

Friday 13th November.  

In celebration the children are able to 

wear their own clothes.  

We ask that all children who wear their 

own clothes bring in £1 to raise money 

for Children in Need. 

Thank you as always for your Support! 


